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 P.O. Box 1855 * Bandera, TX 78003 * 830-796-3878 * buddyswaterwellservice@yahoo.com

November 3, 2023
Re:  Septic Inspection @ 368 George Hollow Road N, Kerrville, TX 78028
To whom it may concern:
On November 3, 2023, our company completed an aerobic septic inspection at the property listed above. Below are the findings.
Septic Tank Results: 
Upon arrival the tech did a visual of the grounds around the septic systems. There was no visible water standing, and no water coming out from the top of the tank. 
A septic tank should always have at least 4-6 inches of air space. The septic tank has about 10 inches of air space. 
This property has an AEROBIC 1000 tank. We pumped approximately 1000 gallons. The septic is located on the right side of the barn. The showers and sinks were ran in the house. The toilet was flushed. Everything flowed into the tank properly. There are no clean outs visible. 
The sprinkler heads, aero pump and air pump are all functioning properly. We did have to replace the airline hose on site.  
By doing this septic inspection it does not tell us the life span of the septic system. We cannot guarantee how long the septic system will last. The state does recommend pumping the septic every 3-5 years. The average life span for a maintained septic system is approximately 25 years or so. 
At the time of the inspection the septic system appears to be working properly and has passed inspection.
Thank you for your business.
Sincerely,

Roger Byrd

Buddy’s Septic & Water Well Service, LLC
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